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Cannon County Schools Honors Retiring Employees for the 2023-2024 School Year.  
 

Woodbury, TN– Cannon County Schools honored employees who will be retiring at the end of this 

school year with a reception held in their honor and recognition at the May Board Meeting.  Those 

honored were Mr. Mike Bryson- 31 years of service; Patricia Bryson- 34 years of service; Linda Sadler- 21 

years of service; and Karen King- 31 years of service.  Additionally, two employees who previously 

retired after the May 2023 board recognition were honored.  They are Ms. Larna Martingdale- 25 years 

of service, and Jackie Burger- 31 years of service.  Director Bonnie Patterson states, “We are proud to 

honor our retirees and their years of service to Cannon County Schools.  They have dedicated decades of 

their lives to the students of Cannon County, and we wish them well as they enter retirement.” 

 

 

 

 

Left to right: Mike Bryson, Patricia Bryson, Karen King, and Bonnie Patterson, Director of Schools 


